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Colour Run information for parents 

 

 24.03.23                                         

Dear Parent(s),  

You may be aware that Sunday 2nd April is World Autism Awareness Day. Numerous events will 
be held around the globe to celebrate the day.  

At Nenagh College we are delighted to share in this global awareness and will celebrate the 
day on the last day of term, Friday March 31st.  

Ms. Crowe along with Ms. Devitt and the staff and students of the centre, are organizing a 
“colour run” to celebrate the day and to raise funds.  

All non – exam classes (1st / 2nd / TY & 5th year students) will take part in the run, on the school 
sports field at 12.30 p.m. according to the following:  

1. All students must wear their uniform to school on Friday 31st.  
2. Students should change into old clothes preferably white T- shirt / shorts / tracksuit 

bottoms.  
3. Each student must contribute €3 at the entrance to the sports field before the event. 
4. Students will bring their clothes and school bag etc. to the run and leave the school 

grounds immediately after the run has ended.  
5. Classes will continue as normal for those students who do not wish to participate or 

who do not have a change of clothes.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

________________ 

Principal  

Damien O Cinnéide Príomh Oide   Stiofáin O Mheara Leas Príomh Oide  

Damien Kennedy Principal    Stephen O Meara Deputy Principal 

 

 


